
January 15, 2006 

 

Jason, 

 

Thanks for sending the Walterisms. And thanks for 

putting on the party. At the party, Max Thiele told me 

about a fishing trip he made long ago on the Pere 

Marquette. He was fishing in the middle of the river 

when a couple chicks in a canoe came along and he had 

to duck under the water to avoid getting hit. His 

waders filled up and when he tried to empty them on 

the river bank by lying with the waders up the 

incline, the water rushed out and over his face and 

nearly drowned him.  

 

I told him about your fish stories and emailed him the 

Trail Creek story. That is the only one I have in 

electronic form. If you get a chance, send him your 

Pere Marquette story. Cindy's email is 

cthiele@accn.org. Send me a copy, too. 

 

Steve 


